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MAYOR REDD ANNOUNCES RETURN OF STREET SWEEPING SERVICES 

STARTING MARCH 6TH 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Dana L. Redd announced that beginning Monday, March 6th, the City 

will recommence with residential street sweeping.  Street sweeping is being performed on a 

monthly basis during the first complete week in each month in all areas of the city except the 

Fairview section. Fairview section will be swept the second week of each month.  Times and day 

of the week conform to the “no parking” signage in each city neighborhood.   

 

Residents are requested to move their vehicles as per the no parking signage on the days and 

times posted.  Vehicles parked in the no parking areas on the dates and times posted will be 

subject to ticketing.  During inclement weather and/or holidays, street sweeping may be 

suspended or cancelled.   

 

For those individuals who would like to obtain more information or report missing and/or 

damaged signage, please contact the City Department of Public Works Hotline at 856-757-7034 

or visit the City webpage at www.ci.camden.nj.us.  
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CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 

 

IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

DATE: March 2nd, 2017 
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